
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd March 2020 

To Parents of P.6 Pupils 

Dear Parent, 

 

As your child is now in their second term of Primary 6, we are planning to order Entrance Assessment Practice 

Tests to prepare them for entry to Post Primary School. 

 

As you may or may not be aware, if you would like your child to apply for a place in Ballymena Academy, Cambridge 

House and/or the grammar stream of Slemish College, your child must be registered to sit the entrance exams 

detailed in this letter which will be taking place this November. These tests are set independently by two 

different groups – AQE & GL Assessment. Registration details will be advertised in the local press by these groups 

and on their own websites. There will also be an Information Evening in school on Wednesday 22nd April at 7.45pm.  

 

We are now at the stage where we need to have an idea of how many children in Primary 6 are intending to avail of 

these practice tests in order to purchase the appropriate school licence. As cost will be dependent on interest 

shown, prices for packs will be forwarded at a later date.   

 

Please indicate below whether or not you would like your child to complete practice tests in class from the end of 

this Easter term. 

 

With regard to the above, I would ask you to complete the reply slip below and return it by Friday 6th March 2020. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. K. McMaster 

PRINCIPAL 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Pupils Name: _______________________________________________ Class: _____________________ 

 

At this stage 

I wish my child to complete practice tests in Primary 6  

 

OR 

 

I do not wish my child to do these tests in Primary 6 

  

Signed: ___________________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 

 

 


